
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 
Village of Highland, Iowa County 

 
Pursuant to Wis. Stat. §70.45, the Village of Highland assessment roll 
for the year 2024 assessment will be open for examination on 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024, at the Highland Village Hall, 530 Main St, 
Highland WI from 2:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  Instructional material about 
the assessment, how to file an objection and board of review 
procedures under Wisconsin law will be available at that time.  The 
assessor will be present and available to answer questions. 
 
Notice is hereby given on this 15th day of April 2024. 
 
Becky Fredericks 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 


